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The above-subject grievance has been discussed by the Pre-Review
Committee prior to its docketing on the agenda of the Review Committee and is
being returned, pursuant to Step Five A(ii) of the grievance procedure, to the
Local Investigating Committee for settlement in accordance with the following:

. ., .
On March 17 and 18, 1983, the Company utilized gas crews from the

Santa Cruz Yard to perform work in the geographi~al territory for which the
Watsonville Yard normally has responsibility. The Union argued that this work
could have been done, in part, by Watsonville Gas T&D crews but were ref~sed
the opportunity. The work involved repairing a l'O-inch gas main which had
ruptured.

The dispute centered around which crews should have been used and
which crews worked the 10-inch line in the past. The Committee had referred
that question back to the Local Investigating Committee who again met and
prepared an addendum. The Local Investigating Committee concluded that normal
valve maintenance and routine servicing of the gas transmission lines had been
performed out of the Santa Cruz headquarters or by General Construction in the
past with the exception of a period of less than six months in 1979. The
Pre-Review Committee, after reviewing the addendum provided by the Local
Investigating Committee, agreed that the maintenance and servicing of the 10-
inch gas main was properly performed by crews out of the Santa Cruz
headquarters and could find no violation of the Agreement in this case.

Based on the above, this case is considered closed without adjustment
and ~~so noted by the Local Investigating Committee.
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